
2025 Summer Camp Cancellation and Refund Policy 

All cancellations that are eligible for a refund will receive a Belle Vie Farm credit which 
can be used for any programs throughout the year. Credits will expire on December 
31, 2025. 

· Cancellation refunds will be allowed for camp weeks if requested in writing (email is
fine) before April 1, 2025 to allow us to fill the spot from the waitlist. Refunds 
will be offered as a full credit toward any other Belle Vie Farm program listed on 
our website. 

· Cancellations beginning April 1, 2025 will receive a Belle Vie Farm credit for 50% of
the cost of the camp week(s) for which your child is registered. 

· Cancellation for a camp session after the session has begun are not eligible
for a refund. 

· We will accommodate week trading of there is space available.

Any cancellation will be refunded as a credit.  

No refunds/credits for absent or missed days from camp will be issued. 

Refunds/credits are not given for activity changes due to inclement weather. Weather 

conditions are out of our control. Staff will do their best to inform parent of any 

changes as soon as possible. 

We know these policies can sound strict. Please understand that Belle Vie Farm begins 

purchasing materials in December 2024. We begin interviewing and hiring staff in 

February 2025. We need to be able to rely on registration totals in order to make these 

purchases and offer jobs to candidates. In short, we begin investing in your child’s summer 

camp as soon as you register and pay your deposit. 


